




 Replacement of approximately 20,876 feet of water 
main with 8” C909 PVC pipe. Installation of 21,011 feet 
of storm sewer to upgrade the existing drainage system 
and improve the overall drainage throughout the 
subdivision.  Existing ditches will be enclosed, and 
lawns will be graded to drain to the new system.      
No more standing water!

 Reconstruction of approximately 4 miles of local roads.
 This $16.5 Million investment is funded through Local 

Street funds and Water & Sewer bond funds.
 Work started the week of November 6th and is 

expected to be completed November 2024.







 New water main to be installed by open trench 
with select areas of directional drilling

 Your water service will be disrupted 2-3 times 
during water main construction. Advance notice 
will be provided.

 If your water service is found to be a material other 
than copper, you will be notified.  At that point, 
we will coordinate replacement of the full water 
service up to 3 feet past the meter, as required by 
law, and at no cost to the homeowner.



 Road reconstruction in asphalt or concrete will occur 
after water main and storm work is complete.

 Some or all of driveway approaches will be replaced, 
only as required due to construction impacts.

 Access to residents' homes will be maintained for 
personal vehicles, school buses, and emergency 
vehicles.

 Driveway access will be limited for some residents for 
approximately 10 days on concrete streets as paving 
operations commence.  Residents will be notified prior 
to any extended driveway closures.



 Provisions will be made to ensure mail and trash services 
are maintained with minimal disruption. 

 Any mailboxes or sprinkler systems damaged or removed 
during construction will be replaced before the conclusion 
of the job.

 Landscape restoration includes topsoil, seed and mulch.
 Tree removals are not expected with this project.
 Expect intermittent traffic delays as construction equipment 

moves around, as materials are loaded onto or off the work 
site, and when work is being performed. Please be patient, 
safety of the public and workers is of utmost importance.



 Project Engineer: Matt Slicker, Hubbell, Roth & 
Clark
 248-454-6379 or mslicker@hrcengr.com

 Field Contact: Jim Biehl, Hubbell, Roth & Clark
 248-454-6341 or jbiehl@hrcengr.com

 City of Southfield: Leigh Schultz, Engineering 
Dept.
 248-796-4810 or lschultz@cityofsouthfield.com

 Contractor: Pamar Enterprises, New Haven, MI
 586-749-8593
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